
TASK LIST FROM MEETING OF JULY 13, 2007 

UTAH SEISMIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 

 

Listed below are the task assignments from the July 13, 2007, USSC meeting 

 

 

COMMISSIONERS: 

 

All 

 Provide criticism and comments on the Roger Evans and Jake Watson “Utah 

School Seismic Hazard Inventory” proposal.  Comments are due to Jake Watson 

by Friday, July 20. 

 Review draft 2000-2006 Progress Report and submit comments to Bob Carey by 

Friday, July 20. 

 

Peter McDonough 

 Draft a letter of support from USSC to Doug Bausch in support of proposal to 

FEMA for funding for URM inventory. 

 Contact Steve Bartlett about a possible presentation at the next USSC meeting on 

his work on pipeline mitigation at fault crossings and UDOT planning for routing 

traffic following a large earthquake in Salt Lake Valley. 

 

Walter Arabasz, Barry Welliver, Bob Carey, Gary Christenson 

 Include citation of Lt. Governor’s BeReadyUtah web site in “Putting Down 

Roots” pamphlet.  Contact Pat Bagley for cover artwork and Lee Siegel to review 

the draft document. 

 Form ad-hoc committee for development of Utah earthquake scenario. 

 

Barry Welliver 

 Approach EERI on behalf of USSC regarding developing an earthquake-scenario 

publication; obtain template for EERI earthquake-scenario pamphlet.   

 

 

STAFF: 

 

 Email copy of 2000-2006 Progress Report to commissioners for review (Bob 

Carey). 

 Respond to new State Science Advisor regarding possible involvement in USSC. 

 Assist Peter McDonough in drafting letter of support to FEMA for URM-

inventory proposal. 

 

 

NEXT USSC MEETING: 

 

Friday, October 26, 2007; 9:00 a.m., location to be determined. 


